Inverness South Fishermen’s Association
823 Mabou Harbour Rd.
Mabou, NS
B0E 1X0
(902)945-2459
invernesssouth@outlook.com
www.invernesssouth.com


Dear Member: 

The past year has been a period of restructuring for Inverness South. These efforts are still ongoing. As such, we are requesting input from the membership on some issues of importance:

Call for Volunteers

In an effort to allow for members of the Board to retire, and have new voices on the board, we are looking for members to come forward and be part of the running of the Association.

We are currently looking for new volunteers for the following positions:

- Vice President 
- Secretary
- Board Members

As well, we would like to see the formation of a small committee for each species (ie: lobster, mackerel, tuna, etc…) made up of 2 – 3 fishers who would take turns attending meetings and be the contact people for that species. 

If you would like to participate in any of these roles, indicate below and return this form to Inverness South, contact us by phone or online, or let us know at the crab meeting on April 3rd. If you would like some detail on the obligations associated with any of the above, please contact us.

Name: ___________________		Position/s: ____________________
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Meeting Notification

We are trying to address the issue of how members are informed of meetings. Please indicate below how you would like to be informed of meetings:

Name: _____________________

I would like to be informed of meetings by the following:

□ A letter mailed to me.

□ An email. Confirm email address here: ____________________

□ I will check the website/facebook page myself for meeting updates.

We are requesting this information to ensure that all members are aware of all meetings.

Please complete this form and return it to Inverness South at the address above. 
Thank you for your time in helping us make the association more efficient for all members.

Sincerely,

Crystal Rankin
Jordan MacDougall

     
 
